March Newsletter
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Thursday 2nd March we are closed for voting. On Friday 3rd March we are walking to Hales Fruit Shop to buy a healthy snack. The snack money is provided by the school. The children will come to nursery as normal and any parents accompanying us on this trip should come at this time too.
On Tuesday 7th March we are celebrating ‘World book day’. On this day the children can bring their favourite book with them, if they wish. On 14th March Action Cancer health heroes are coming to nursery, please contribute £1 to action cancer.
School is closed on 17th March for St Patrick’s Day.
On 21st March ‘Sign with music’ are coming to nursery and on 23rd March ‘Jumping Clay’ will be attending.
On 30th March the afternoon class will have their trip to Tollymore Forest Park.  We have been advised not to bring prams with us on this trip. More details about this trip will be given closer to the date.

If your child is sick please keep them off for 48 hours after the last time they were sick.
